
ITU-R Working Party 5D (WP 5D) wishes to inform the relevant External Organizations that it has 
continued the development of a preliminary draft new Report ITU-R M.[IMT.ABOVE 6 GHz] on 
the technical feasibility of IMT in the bands above 6 GHz.  

The attachment to this liaison statement contains the close-to-final updated version of the document 
including the changes made during the 21th WP 5D meeting (27th Jan – 4th Feb 2015) and is 
provided for your information.  

The next meeting of WP 5D is scheduled for 10-18 June 2015. The deadline for contributions is 
Wednesday, 3 June 2015, 16:00 hrs UTC. WP 5D plans to finalize this draft Report at that meeting. 

Status:  For Action 

Contact:  Mr Sergio Buonomo   E-mail: sergio.buonomo@itu.int 

 SG5 Counselor 

Attachment:  Att. 5.3 to Document 5D/929 (TIES access) 

[Editor's note: For non-TIES users the attachment can be obtained here] 
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